
 
 

Reindeer Ramble We go on our 
Reindeer Ramble round Castledawson 
village on Monday morning. Parents 
are welcome to join us for this! Each 
class will message parents on seesaw 
with details of times etc. Children 
should also wear a Christmas jumper 
with jeans/ tracksuit bottoms – no 
school uniform required!  

 
 

Tuesday is our last day and every class 
will be having a party!! No uniform on 
Tuesday and please remember we finish 
at 12.30pm. School resumes on 4th 
January 2017. Please remember to return 
after school club replies asap. All clubs 
will begin on the 9th January (lists will be 
on display on first week back) and 
swimming will begin again for Rooms 4 & 
5 on the 11th January. HOP begins on  
4th January as usual.  
 
Choir Our school choir have a busy week 
ahead performing at various venues. On 
Wednesday 14th December they sang at 
Castle Hill Care Home and on Thursday 
15th December they sing at Meadowlane 
Shopping Centre 12.30pm and Tesco 
1.30pm. Parents welcome to join us on 
Thursday.  

 
Tuck Shop There will be a tuck shop 
on Monday and Tuesday next week for 
all pupils so the canteen will be closed 
on these days.  
 
DVD orders will be available to 
order soon. More details will follow 
after the holidays regarding prices.  
 
School Calendars For anyone who 
has ordered a school calendar, they 
will be ready on Monday. Please 
send in any outstanding money. 
 
School Dinner The EA have 
informed us that school dinners 
have increased in price by 5p 
making them now £2.55 per day. 
This takes effect from January 
2017.  
 
Happy Christmas On behalf of 
everyone at Castledawson Primary 
School I want to wish you all a 
Happy and Blessed Christmas and 
Peaceful New Year. Thank you for 
your support of our school 
throughout the year and we look 
forward to the year ahead. Have a 
restful break. 
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Here are some of our forthcoming dates for the diary. Further details will follow.  

 

Dates for the Diary: 
16th December   P4-7 Panto trip to Millennium Forum 
19th December   Rudolph Ramble in village/ Christmas Jumper Day and 
   P1 – 3 Cinema Trip 
20th December  School finishes for all pupils at 12.30pm. 
4th January  New term begins with Breakfast Club and HOP 
9th January  After School Clubs begin 
 

All clubs start on Monday 9th January 2017 and will finish on 

Friday 10th February for half-term and will recommence on Monday 
26th February and finish on Friday 31st March. Breakfast Club and 

HOP begin on 4th January.  
 
Parent Teacher meetings will take place on week beginning  

19th February …..any after school clubs happening this week will 
be confirmed. HOP will continue as usual.  
 


